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         Project Update: St. Anthony Group A   
August 16, 2024 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 
  
The City of New Orleans Department of Public Works contractor, Impetus Infrastructure, LLC in 
conjunction with Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans is continuing work in your area. Crews will 
complete waterline replacement, drainage upgrades, as well as roadway excavation, asphalt pavement, 
sidewalk and driveways. 

BEGIN DATE:     Monday, July 8, 2024 at 7:00 a.m. 
END DATE:  Friday, October 30, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. (canvass reminders every 30-days) 

In general, crews will work between 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

WHERE:    
5300 – 6000 Wickfield Drive  
5000 Wilton – Crews are working to complete asphalt pavement, sidewalks, and driveways 

1900 Haik – Crews are working to complete concrete pavement , sidewalks, and driveways 
1900 Windsor – Crews are working to complete asphalt pavement, sidewalks, and driveways 
 

 
What residents need to do differently?  
As this work is being completed, sections of the roadway will be closed to vehicle traffic due to roadway 
and driveway removal and replacement for repairs. Signage will be posted. Driveway access will be 
restored by Friday, October 30, 2024 at 5:30PM.  

Please move all vehicles off the street before Monday, July 8th, 2024 at 7:00AM. We ask that residents 
please adhere to no parking signage on the streets. Vehicles parked in these zones will be 
ticketed and towed.  Additional notice will be given to residents prior to work impacting driveway 
access.  

U.S. Postal Service and sanitation/recycling services will continue throughout construction; however, 
depending on conditions in front of your residence you may be asked to take your garbage and 
recycling bins to the nearest accessible corner on your normal collection days. 

About the Project 
This temporary disruption of services is part of the $34 M St. Anthony Group A infrastructure project 
with the City of New Orleans’ Department of Public Works and Sewerage and Water Board of New 
Orleans. The project is focused on repaving the asphalt roadway from curb-to-curb, replacing damaged 
portions of concrete with new concrete, patching the roadway with asphalt, repairing damaged 
sidewalks and driveway aprons, installing ADA compliant curb ramps at intersections, and 
replacing/repairing damaged underground water, sewer and/or drainage lines. The project is scheduled 
to be completed in Summer of 2025. 

 
QUESTIONS:  Catherine Combs, RoadworkNOLA Community Outreach  

504-658-7623 or roadwork@nola.gov 

 

Want to receive important construction updates to your phone?  

Sign up for RoadworkNOLA text alerts by texting ROADWORK to 77295, or go to ready.nola.gov/alerts 

to create a whole profile and select the “roadwork” alert list. 


